
From: Adam Roberts <Adam.Roberts@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:17 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Erika Wozniak <Erika.Wozniak@cityofchicago.org>; Ward39 <Ward39@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Pizza 
 

Good afternoon Mr. Superfine,  
 
I hope you are well.  
 
2 Pizzas were delivered to our office today from a constituent, Janita Silva. Both pizzas we 
placed in our conference room which is accessible from the lobby of the Public Service Office. 
The 39th Public Service Office is open to the public from 9am to 5pm Monday through Friday at 
this time.  
 
Please let me know if I can provide additional information.  
 
Thank you,  
Adam  
 
Adam Roberts 
39th Ward Public Service Office 
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